
 
 

Dates to Remember   
o Noon	dismissal	-December	17th,	2020	
o No	School	December	17-	January	1st,	
2021		

o School	resumes-	Jan.	2nd		
	

 
Winter Performance  
o Please send your student dressed 

accordingly for their performances 
on Thursday December 17th; 
students will be recorded. This 
includes students who do not 
regularly attend on Thursdays. 

o At 10 am Dec. 18th, you will receive 
a private link through Brightwheel 
to watch their performance on 
YouTube. 

 
Donations  
o Cleaning supplies  

 
Special THANK YOU to Joshua’s and Manolo’s 
family for the donations that have been 
brought in. We deeply appreciate it! 

 

Friendly Reminders 
o As we transition into cold weather, 

we ask all parents to assure their 
students brings a sweater to school 
as well as a water bottle every day. 
 

o All students must bring appropriate 
shoes to school that allow them to 
play. This means their shoes must 
have Velcro straps or be slip on. If 
the shoes have shoelaces without 
additional straps or zippers, the 
student must know how to tie their 
shoelaces. Rain boots are welcome if 
students have additional indoor 
shoes. 

     IMPORTANT: 
o We ask parents to please refrain 

from pulling the door until it clicks 
and unlocks; Additionally, please 
close the door completely when 
leaving to ensure the safety of our 
students. Although it is courtesy to 
hold the door open, please do not 
hold the door open for anyone as 
each family has their own individual 
code; we are asking families to keep 
6 feet apart when possible; and this 
is a safety precaution we take as a 
school.  

Napa Valley Montessori 
Learning Center  
December 2020 

Newsletter 	

December  


